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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

2/29- Character Counts Assembly; TK-3rd - 9:00am –cafeteria; 4th-8th 11:25am-gym 
2/28 & 3/13- 4th-8th Ski Trips  
3/1- End of 2nd Trimester 
3/8- Report Cards Sent Home 
3/10- Spring Forward- Set Clocks Ahead One Hour 
3/12-3/14- Parent Teacher Conferences- All Grades 12:00 noon Dismissal 
3/13- Board of Trustees Meeting; 4:00pm- Board Room 
3/15- Last Day to Order Yearbooks 
 
TUOLUMNE COUNTY YOUTH ART COMPETITION is accepting submissions of art from 
students grades 1st-12th. Please see the green forms sent home with this newsletter for more 
information. Submissions are due to the school office by the end of the day February 29th. 
Please attach the included submission form to the artwork; no names written directly on the 
art. Additional submission forms are available in the school office.  
 
LOST AND FOUND is overflowing on both campuses with sweatshirts, jackets, lunchboxes, 
backpacks and more; any unclaimed items will be donated during spring break. Parents and 
students are welcome to check lost and found for missing items. All items will be hung on the 
fence by the playground and displayed on the tables by the gym during conference week. 
Please come retrieve your student’s lost items.  
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY DR. SEUSS is a free kid event that will be held in the cafeteria on 3/2 
from 1:00pm-4:00pm. Come celebrate and get a free book. There will also be games, treats, 
prizes, pictures with Cat in the Hat and Dr. Seuss Read Alouds.  
 
SUMMERVILLE HIGH SHOWCASE is for new students and incoming freshman. Come meet 
teachers and learn about programs, athletics, clubs, and all Summerville High has to offer. 
The showcase will be held on March 6th from 5:30pm-7:30pm in the Gym. There is a free 
lasagna dinner available at 5:00pm in the Bear Rock Café. Go to summbears.net for more 
information.  
 
PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES will be 3/12-3/14. All grades will be dismissed at 
12:00 noon on these days. Students will not be allowed to remain on campus after the bell 
unless they are with an adult or in PM club. Please contact your teacher regarding 
conference needs and scheduling.  
 
COLUMBIA COLLEGE is hosting an Engaging Girls in Stem Symposium for 4th-8th grade 
girls on March 15, 6:00pm-8:30pm in the Dogwood Theater. For questions and a registration 
link contact Selina Flores at floresse@yosemite.edu or call (209) 588-2138. 
 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES TK-8. 
GO BRAVES!!  
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